
 
 

Robins Lane Parents, Teachers & Friends Association 

 
SPRING EVENTS 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
The PTFA is organising the following spring events in February/March 2024: 
 
Friday 23rd February - Dress Down Day 
Children can come into school wearing their own clothes on this day. We are 
asking for a donation of Easter eggs or chocolate. 

 
Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th March - Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 
We will be hosting two sessions of ’Breakfast with the Easter Bunny’ from 7:45am 
until 8:30am. The cost will be £8 per child payable in advance via ParentPay. 
Children will receive their breakfast, a visit from the Easter Bunny and an Easter 
egg. They will complete Easter colouring activities too. 
The number of places is strictly limited and will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis. You will need to contact the school office to book a place before you 
can pay via ParentPay. The booking will not be secure until full payment is made. 
If your payment has not been received by Friday 1st March, the place will be released 
and offered to children on the waiting list.  

 
Tuesday 26th March – Spring Bonnet / Egg Parade  
Children are invited to make a spring bonnet or decorate an egg at home, which 
they can bring in on this day for our ‘Spring Bonnet / Egg Parade’. 
Each class will have a winner! 

 
Wednesday 27th March - Easter Bingo  
We invite all parents, carers, grandparents and friends of the school to join us for a 
fun, family bingo game in the canteen at 3:30pm. Come along and be in with a 
chance to win some Easter goodies.  
 
All families are automatically members of the PTFA and are encouraged to get 
involved even if they only have a small amount of time to give. The PTFA is currently 
raising money towards a gazebo to provide shading on our playground and we 
need your support. Please contact Miss Kanters in the school office for more details.  
   
Thank you for your support. 
 
Robins Lane PTFA committee    
 
 


